Mr. Nelson Sullivan

2208 Lathrop
Kansas City, Kansas

Dear Sully,

I am happy to hear from you and to know that everything is
going to nicely with you.

I would be glad to see you on Tuesday or Thursday this next
week or the week following. I have a class at 9130 every
morning and at 11:30 on Tuesday I have a faculty draft de-
ferment committee meeting.

Plegse write me and let me know which Tuesday or Thursday
you'll be coming and I will then reserve the open time I
have for you.

It will be a pleasure to see you.

Sincerely,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation
Varsity Basketball Coach




